
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
14th May 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
STEM Club for Years 2, 3 & 4 
 
We are pleased to be able to offer places for STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Maths) Club which will 
be held over four sessions on the following dates: 
 
Thursday 7th June  
Thursday 14th June  
Thursday 21st June  
Thursday 5th July  
 
The club will be from 3.20pm to 4.30pm and be limited to 16 places and you will be notified if your child has a 
place at this club.  
 
Please note there is no charge for this club.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
  
Mr Morrow 
 
 
 …………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
  

My child would like a place at STEM Club starting on 7th June. 
 

Please return to the school office by Monday 21st May 
 
 

CHILD’S NAME:…………………………………………………………………     CLASS:……………………………………… 

PARENT/CARER NAME:………………………………………  PARENT/CARER SIGNATURE:……………………………………. 

EMERGENCY NUMBER:……………………………………………………………………………………. 

MEDICAL CONDITIONS:……………………………………………………………………………………. 


